
Dear Parent/carer, 

 

Unfortunately, we have had a situation today whereby 40 children did not have a meal booked 

nor did they have a packed lunch brought in. 

 

Please can you ensure that all meals are booked on ParentPay for your child/children, or that 

they provided with a packed lunch. 

 

Meals MUST be booked by the Wednesday prior to the week ahead, as our catering supplier will 

only supply food for those with bookings going forward. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Finance Department 

Two Mile Ash School 


